
CHAMPLAIN HEIGHTS NEWS 

October Important Dates: 

• October 2—Truth and Reconciliation day—No School 

• October 3—Milk orders start 

• October 7—Sweet Caroline Run/Walk for Allergy Awareness 

• October 9—Thanksgiving day—NO school 

• October 10-13—Kindergarten Registration Week 

• October 13– School Improvement Planning Day—No school for students 

• October 16-20—Zones of Regulation week 

• October 16—1st PSSC meeting @6pm (in person and virtual) 

• October 17—Picture Retake Day 

• October 31—Halloween—K-5 in class celebrations in PM. Students are able to bring 

their costume and wear it for the afternoon class celebration. Please do not wear it to 

school. We will be providing a treat for the celebrations, please do not send any 

treats to school for the class with your child. 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Tuesday December 19th—In person Christmas concert 

Thursday December 21st—Snow date 

NEW: 2 shows: Child’s last name starts A-L—9am show; Child’s last name starts M-Z—

10:30am show.  

Christmas Bazaar—December 20th—Calling all volunteers—Want to help with this 

event? Contact Mrs. Young at Kathy.young@nbed.nb.ca 

 

VISION ~ ‘Inspiring life long learning through exploration in a safe place’  October, 2023            

Champlain Heights School K-5 staff and students took part in the Grand March in celebration of 

what we have learned together about the Acadian Culture in New Brunswick last June.  



Champlain Heights Office contact information 

Mrs. Young         Mrs. Campbell         Ms. Vibert 

Principal          School Admin         Vice-Principal 

Kathy.young@nbed.nb.ca    Kelly.campbell@nbed.nb.ca    Christina.vibert@nbed.nb.ca 

            658-5335 

Kindergarten Registration-Kindergarten Registration for next school year, (2024-2025), begins 
on Tuesday October 10th.  If you have a child born in 2019, we will start accepting registrations 
this week.  We attempt to have all pre-kindergarten children registered this week so we may in-
form you of all the Pre-Kindergarten readiness events we offer at the school to prepare your child 
for kindergarten. In order to register your child, you will need to bring your child’s Medicare card, 
birth certificate and immunization records.  Please go to the ASDS website or follow this link be-
low to register 

CHS will Host Career Fair—WE NEED YOU! 

To celebrate National Career Week, we will be holding a Career Fair for students the morning of 

Friday, Nov 17. We would love to have all different types of careers showcased and are in need of 

volunteers to participate to make this a success! If you or someone you know are interested in par-

ticipating in this event and having the students learn more about your career, please reach out to 

our School Counsellor, Kira Howard, at Kira.Howard@nbed.nb.ca  for more information.  

https://www.nbed.nb.ca/parentportal/en/PreReg/Home/Index/5/?district=asds 

  

OPEN HOUSE A SUCCESS! Thank you to all families that attended the open house 

on Sept. 21st. 126 families attended! It was a pleasure meeting everyone! The student Rock 

painting decorates our front flower bed. 

CHS students create and collabo-

rate on the rules of their ‘Village’ in 

our outdoor wooded learning area. 


